
 

 

Staff Visa Compliance Information Hub 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
The People Directorate are very excited to announce the launch of the Staff Visa 

Compliance Information Hub, our one stop shop for all staff visa compliance 

information. 

The Staff Visa Compliance Information Hub can be used by existing university 

employees and prospective employees as a guide to the UK immigration system and 

it provides information regarding the rules and processes for governing staff 

immigration to the UK.   

Line managers can also find information on the rules and responsibilities surrounding 

appointment of staff who require a visa to work in the UK.  

Enquiries 

For all enquiries, please contact staffvisa@greenwich.ac.uk. 
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